
Maple Hall and Parkview Adventist Academy 

Statement of Expectations 
 

The Academy is responsible for the safety of its dormitory students.  
Therefore, it is necessary to implement reasonable curfew times and 
checkout procedures for all students who reside on campus. 
 
As a religious institution, the academy conducts regular religious 
services.  Dormitory students are required to attend these services.  
These services include short daily dormitory worships, one weekly 
chapel, Friday evening vespers, and Saturday (Sabbath) morning 
services.  The academy respects the religious views and traditions of all 
its students and will not require students who do not share its own 
traditions to accept them.  However, for the sake of community 
solidarity, harmony of experience, moral development, the academy 
expects all students to participate in these religious events. 
 
As a prospective dormitory student of Parkview Adventist Academy, I 
acknowledge that both my parents/guardian and I have read the 
Statement of Philosophy, The Parkview Adventist Academy Handbook, 
and the Maple Hall (dormitory) Handbook, have received a copy of this 
statement, and that if I choose to attend Parkview Adventist Academy, I 
will live in harmony with the principles of this statement.  

 
______________________________     ___________________ 

Student Signature      Date 
 
 
_____________________________________________ ____________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature     Date 
 

 


